
National Park Service
U.S. Department of the Interior

Fire Island National Seashore
Off Road Vehicle Management

You’re Invited to Participate!

The National Park Service (NPS) is announcing the upcoming commencement of a public 
scoping period for the Off-Road Vehicle (ORV) management planning for Fire Island National 
Seashore. This is part of the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) process for this project. 

Key Dates for ORV Public Scoping: 

Your participation is vital to the success of our planning process. 
We look forward to hearing from you during public scoping!

More information at go.nps.gov/FIISDriving

November 
14 

2023

October 
30

2023

November 
15 

2023

December
4

2023

•	 Newsletter 
released 
describing 
proposed updates 
to the ORV 
Management 
Program and 
requesting public 
feedback  

•	 Begin 36-day 
scoping and 
public comment  
period

•	 Virtual public 
meeting at 6:30 
pm  

•	 Registration 
details will be 
provided in 
newsletter

•	 In-person public 
meeting   

•	 Registration and 
open house at 
6:00, presentation 
begins at 6:30 

Meeting Location:
 

Patchogue Ferry 
Terminal

150 West Avenue
Patchogue, NY 11772

•	 Public comment 
period for 
scoping ends 


